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May 30, 2018

Ms. Christel Compton

Program Manager

The Chemours Company — Fayetteville Works
22828 NC Highway 87 W

Fayetteville North Carolina 28306-7332

Re: NCDEQ Response to April 20® e-mail
Chemours Facility
Fayetteville, North Carolina
EPA ID # NCD 047 368 642

Dear Ms. Compton:

The North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality (NCDEQ) has reviewed the e-mail
titled “Chemours — Release of HFPO Dimer Acid from Remediation Activity”, dated April 20, 2018, for
the Chemours Facility, Fayetteville, North Carolina. Based upon the review of the e-mail the NCDEQ has
determined that Chemours must report all spills or releases of the facility under its current RCRA permit.
Part 1.D.14 of the Permit states: “The Permittee shall report to the Department any noncompliance which
may endanger health or the environment,” Furthermore, Part I D.15. Standard Conditions of the Permit
states: “The Permittee shall report all other instances of noncompliance not otherwise required to be
reported at the time monitoring reports are submitted. The reports shall contain the information listed in
Condition 1.D.14.”

Be advised that failure to report such releases or spills may constitute a violation of the current
RCRA permit.

We look forward to reviewing subsequent future reports. Please do not hesitate to contact me
should you have any questions at 919-707-8375 or at joe.ghiold@ncdenr.gov.

Sincerely, )

Joe Ghiold, Project Manager
Facility Management Branch
Hazardous Waste Section

ec: Michael Scott, NCDEQ
Bud McCarty, NCDEQ
Julie Woosley, NCDEQ
Bobby Nelms, NCDEQ
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